SALISBURY AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMISSION
SPECIAL MEETING — SUBCOMMITTEE

JANUARY 9, 2025 - 4:30PM (VIA ZOOM)

Topic: Review Nominees to Fill a Vacant Spot on the Commission
Present: Jennifer Kronholm Clark, Mary Close Oppenheimer and Lee Sullivan. Absent: Jon Higgins

J. Kronholm Clark suggested inviting 3 or 4 people who are interested in joining the SAHC to come to the
next regular meeting; the Subcommittee will present a short list of who is available. There was
discussion about several possible candidates who were considered and contacted; four of them may be
interested at this time. J. Kronholm Clark asked if the interviews could be managed at a regular
meeting; the members agreed and suggested getting short bio statements from the candidates. L.
Sullivan suggested that the candidates could prepare answers to 5 questions they will receive in advance
of the meeting. Questions will include: Why are you interested in joining the SAHC? What skills, talents
and perspectives will you bring? How much time do you have monthly to participate? Which of the
subcommittees would you be interested in joining? What other volunteer work are you involved in now
or in the past?

At the regular meeting, there will be a separate Subcommittee Executive Session to choose a candidate
to recommend to the full Commission. Regular business will be brief, for the benefit of the candidates.
The Subcommittee meeting was concluded.



